
 RYE PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Proposed Zoning Ordinance Amendment 

 

 The Rye Planning Board will hold a public hearing on September 15, 2015 at 7:00 

p.m. at the Rye Town Hall High on proposed zoning ordinance Amendment No. 2016-01 

to amend Section 504 Tourist Camps, Motels, Hotels and Lodging Houses to delete the 

following sentence relative to guest registers: “Such records shall be available at all times 

for inspection by the Police Department.”  A copy of the proposed amendment is posted 

at the Rye Town Hall and available from the Planning Office.   

  

        Tom McCormick, Clerk 

        Rye Planning Board 

        August 28, 2015 

 

  


